
 

The Maryland Insurance Administration (MIA) recently issued guidance stating that Health care 

providers should not charge members additional fees for items such as personal protective equipment 

(PPE). The MIA expects Maryland care providers to ensure no member or subscriber be billed for 

enhanced infection control and additional PPE. 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at 1-800-822-5353.  

Thank you!  
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